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Introduction: 
College students struggle to stay organized, and this lack of organization often has negative effects on 
the student’s grades.  A lot of students try to stay organized by adding important dates in their 
calendars, but this becomes tedious since there are hundreds of events to enter each semester.  
Students often get discouraged while entering events due to the substantial amount time the process 
takes.  With this in mind, we created the application SyncMy.Info. 
 
With SyncMy.Info students would be able to take their syllabi at the beginning of each semester and 
sync all the events to their personalized google calendar in a matter of just two clicks.  Furthermore, we 
have built in functionality to accept multiple date formats so more students can take advantage of this 
application.   
 
Additionally, to simplify the syllabus-creation process, SyncMy.Info provides a syllabus generator.  
Professors can use our predefined form to generate custom syllabi for their classes in minimal time 
without the hassle of formatting. 
 
Design: 
In order to design our product we used multiple APIs and libraries. We primarily used JavaScript for this 
application. For the user to have a clean and user friendly website, we used HTML5, CSS3, Bootstrap, 
skel.js and jQuery.  By using these languages and libraries for the design, we were able to create a front 
end that was not only easy to use but also was pleasing to the eye.  
 
On the back end, we had to face the challenge of implementing the syllabus generator which would 
have to output a pdf file.  In order to allow the users to add multiple dates and descriptions for the 
syllabus we first had to predefine inputs that would allow the professors to enter basic course 
information.  We allow professors to dynamically add data to the syllabus to streamline the entire 
process. Once all the information has been filled, we use pdf.js to generate the PDF. Users can preview 
and/or save the PDF to their machines. 
 
Next, we had to implement the uploading and syncing part of the project where the students upload 
their PDFs. We tried to make the process as intuitive as possible. In just 2 clicks, students can sync an 
entire syllabus with their personal calendar. We have error checking functionality in place with ensures 
that users upload the correct format. Once the document is uploaded, the text is extracted and is split 
line by line and stored in a multi-dimensional array. We use regular expressions to filter out this data 
and find the useful information. We have built in support for multiple date formats into our regular 
expressions. All date manipulations are implemented using Date.js. 
 
Once we have the filtered data, we provide it to Google Calendar using their API. We properly 
authenticate users using Google’s OAuth 2.0. Once authenticated, the events are automatically synced 
to the primary calendar. 
 
Conclusion: 



SyncMy.Info was created with the intention of helping college students stay organized. We believe we 
have accomplished this goal through this application. For the future, the application would be expanded 
to support multiple calendars such as Yahoo calendar, iCal, etc.  We will also work on supporting more 
date formats to further expand the scope of this project.  


